
Wuhan ETO continues to assist Hong
Kong people in Wuhan

     In view of the latest developments of the outbreak of novel coronavirus
infection, the Wuhan Economic and Trade Office of the Hong Kong Special
Administrative Region Government (Wuhan ETO) will continue to provide Hong
Kong people in Wuhan with practicable assistance when necessary during the
Chinese New Year holiday.

     The Wuhan ETO Immigration Unit has set up a dedicated hotline (86 158)
0277 5135 for Hong Kong people in Wuhan to request assistance when needed. 

     Since the emergence of the cluster of pneumonia cases in Wuhan, the
Wuhan ETO has uploaded relevant health information and the latest updates to
its website and WeChat Official Account to keep Hong Kong people in Wuhan
abreast of the latest situation.

     At present, the Wuhan ETO has not received any requests for assistance
from Hong Kong people in relation to the outbreak of novel coronavirus
infection. Officers of the Wuhan ETO will stay committed to their work and
render assistance to Hong Kong people in Wuhan.
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